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 We  have  just  received  information  regarding  SB  976. 
 As  owners  of  equine  and  cattle,  we  are  concerned  about  the  approval  of  unlicensed  personnel 
 practicing  Veterinary  Medicine.  Veterinarians  go  through  intense  medical  training  to  assure  the 
 health,  comfort  and  well  being  of  their  patients. 
 We  would  hope  you  would  take  into  consideration  the  necessary  medical  training  and 
 pharmacology  used  in  treating  animals  for  dental  or  reproductive  procedures. 

 We  do  not  support  this  bill  and  ask  you  to  vote  accordingly  with  your  constituency. 

 Thank  you, 
 Kate  and  Gary  Bottger 
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